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To whom it may Concern,

I am please to confirm that the company Integral, acted as the civil engineering sub-contractor on the rehabilitation of
the Water Treatment Works at Novoselija, Banja Luka and the Srpski Brod Water Treatment Works both projects
funded by the European Union between March 1999 and September 2000.

Thanks to the professional ability and competence of all the staff involved the projects were successfully completed to
the benefit of the people of Banja Luka and Srpski Brod. ‘

I can recommend the firm Integral to any person working in this field of work

=

Ronald E Dyce
Resident Engineer, Banja Luka




